
GP Trainers’ Commitment to Windsor GP Training Scheme – Updated June 2025 
 
It is recognised that with the increasing pressure on general practice attendance at GP 
Trainer activities is becoming more difficult.  Nevertheless, GP Training requires Trainers to 
keep up to date with developments, bench-mark their assessments and contribute to the 
training of Trainees and assessment of Trainers and Practices. 
 
To this end, a minimum commitment for GP Trainers on the Windsor GP Training Scheme 
was agreed at the Windsor Trainers’ Away Days in June 2025. 
 
 
Activity  
        
1. Essential for functioning of Training Scheme 
 
 GP Training Scheme Teaching Session   1 session every 2 years 
 
2. Essential for functioning of  Thames Valley GP School 
 
 Trainer re-apporval     Every 5 years 
 
3. Continuing Education  
 
 Windsor GP Scheme Trainers’ Meetings   
 (Need to attend 4 sessions at 3 of the 5 meetings/ year)* 
 
 Health Education Thames Valley GP School Faculty Day  2 sessions per year 
 
 Nuts and Bolts CBD and Experienced Trainer Course         Both every 5 yearss 
  
 
*  Windsor GP Training Scheme Trainers’ Meetings:  
Four afternoon meetings per year plus a 1.5 day meeting at a ‘conference venue’ once a year 
The agreement was that Trainers should attend 4 sessions per year which should be to at least 3 
meetings 
 
 
 
 
 
Shareen Hallas – June 2025 


